
Lady Lane Park School &
Nursery
The Bulletin: Friday 10th January 2025

Dear Parents

Welcome back and Happy New Year. What a start to the term we have had, we have
been battling the weather all week but am happy that we were able to open most days
and had the opportunity to see lots of our children - even if it was online.  I would like
to thank the entire team at Lady Lane Park for everything they have done this week;
whether it be clearing snow and ice, walking long distances to arrive at school or
teaching online. I must give huge thanks to Mr Wildman for his very early starts each
day and working tirelessly to do his best to keep school open and safe.  I am hopeful
that next week conditions will be much improved!

Welcome to the Team Mrs Walpole, our new Form 2 Teacher joining us from Eldwick
Primary School.  I know Mrs Walpole has really enjoyed working with the children this
week, she is very much looking forward to a normal week in school next week.

As mentioned on ClassDojo this week, Mrs. Moffat, our LVI Form Teacher and Special
Educational Needs and Disabilities Coordinator (SENDCo), will be leaving her position
at the end of the spring term. Mrs. Moffat’s decision is based on personal reasons, and
we fully support her as she moves forward. We thank her sincerely for her dedication
and significant contributions to our school community. While we will miss Mrs. Moffat
greatly, I am pleased to share that Mr. Jarman will be taking over as the LVI Form
Teacher, whilst continuing to fulfil his role of Director of Sport.  Mr Jarman joined us in
September after moving from Hemel Hemstead, where he worked as a Upper Junior
Teacher and was responsible for leadership of Maths & PE across the school, he is
really excited to have a Form of his own again whilst continuing to develop Sport
through school.

I am now in the process of recruiting a SENDCo, but as many of you know I previously
had this role for many years, whilst we look for the right person, I will be overseeing
the SEND provision in school and Mrs Wilson will continue supporting children in her
capacity as SEND Assistant.

Next week I am attending the ISA Heads Conference after been elected as a full
member of the Independent Schools Association.  We benefit greatly from the ISA in
terms of support, curriculum development and opportunities to ensure our pupils
develop their talents, build confidence and have many extra-curricular activities and
competitions.  From Monday to Thursday, in my absence, I leave school in the very
capable hands of Mr Mallon & Miss Knowles. 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Arnold & The Team



new yearnew year
happy happy 

Welcome back, we look
forward to the upcoming
year of 2025 filled with

lots of learning and
most importantly fun

From Mrs. Arnold and all of
the team at Lady Lane!

2025



Main Main (pre-selected) Options Dessert

M
O
N

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Tangy Orange 
Jelly & Mandarins

T
U
E

Spaghetti Bolognaise Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Quorn
Halal: Lamb

Homemade Marble Cake
& Custard

W
E
D

Chicken Meatballs in
Sauce & Wholegrain Rice

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Quorn 
Halal: Chicken

Banana Loaf

T
H
U

Beef Stew & Dumplings
Jacket Potato

Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Vegetarian: Lentil, Bean &
Vegetables
Halal: Lamb

Iced Vanilla Cake

F
R
I

Fish Cakes, Chips &
Peas/Sweetcorn

Jacket Potato
Cheese/Beans/Tuna

Chocolate Crispie 
Buns

Monday 13th - Friday
17th january 2025



EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS



good

organisation

NEW YEARS
RESOLUTIONS

A NEW YEAR IS A GREAT TIME
TO SET NEW GOALS!

WHAT COULD YOUR SCHOOL
RELATED NEW YEARS RESOLUTION

BE?

Mrs. Arnold’s is... 

I would love to make more time in my
schedule to be able to visit classes  
more often to read stories to our
children!

+to travel and bake more :) !

improvehandwriting

join asports team
make new
friends

join in withextracurricular 

have fun!

join a new

club

handing inhomework inon time

help my

teachers +

classmates

me more

positive

push

yourself out

of your

comfort zone

includeeveryone

improve inmaths



MY NEW YEARS

RESOLUTION

DOCUMENT

FOLLOW THE LINK BELOW
TO SHARE A RESOLUTION!

(ANONYMOUSLY)

we will share some
next week for ideas

for your own!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft1Im_Sygn_fdeBVhyAWO97dheY2wUOJ1mFwYGcmKBwlJCNA/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft1Im_Sygn_fdeBVhyAWO97dheY2wUOJ1mFwYGcmKBwlJCNA/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft1Im_Sygn_fdeBVhyAWO97dheY2wUOJ1mFwYGcmKBwlJCNA/viewform?usp=header


Da

te
s for your Diary

january

Tuesday 13th - Bradford Road Safety team workshops

wednesday 15th - Nursery Stay & Discover, Pre-School in
Action day

monday 20th - Bradford Cross Country finals (F4/F5)
Tuesday 21st - UVI/LVI Leeds Playhouse: The Lion, The Witch &

The wardrobe
wednesday 22nd - Form 4 Form Assembly

— netball at Belmont grosvenor

Thursday 23rd - Bradford Cross Country finals (LVI)

Friday 24th - Cross Country at Bronte House
28th January - form 5 to headingley treatment works 

February

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th - gl assessments for Form 4 - uvi
Thursday 6th - Junior Young voices, Manchester
sunday 9th - saturday 15th - UVI SKI trip to Italy

wednesday 12th - Form 3 Class Assembly
Friday 14th - nursery stay & play

Friday 14th - School closes for half-term
Monday 17th - friday 21st - Holiday club


